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WATER-SEWER PROJECT WILL REQUIRE TEMPORARY LANE CLOSURES  
AT COVEWOOD STREET AND SUNSET STREET 

 
(November 10, 2022) Beginning Monday November 14, 2022, construction will begin on two 
production wells that will result in temporary lane closures at Covewood Street and Sunset 
Street.  The project consists of the rehabilitation of two wells to include replacing the pumps, 
acidification, disinfection, and testing.  This project is expected to continue until January 13, 
2023.  Please drive with caution in the area. Follow traffic signs and watch for construction 
workers.   
 
A map of the project area is attached to this release.  Questions about the project can be 
directed to the City’s Water and Sewer Department at 239-389-3963. 
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